From The Desk of Jim Gilleran
Friday, May 18, 2018

RFP No. 006-18 Evaluation Committee Member Response To Key West
Amphitheater Venue Management Document Dated March 2018

After careful and considerable review of the current operational and projected
operational requirements of The Key West Amphitheater, my finding at this time is
below.

Evaluation Member concludes the following: (pursuant to section 1.2.3.
Reservation Of Rights Item 3.) “Reject any and/or all proposals in
accordance with Section 1.2.5.”

Included as operational options for The Key West Amphitheater, the City Of Key
West may consider in future discussions:

o The City may consider budgeting for and implementing a “park manager”
position for the entire Truman Waterfront Park.

¢ In addition or separately, the City may consider exploring the creation of a
“Citizens Park Board” (CPB), that could meet monthly to review various
aspects of all City Park operations. This volunteer Board would be
supplemented by paid City Staff.
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